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Regional hearings for Environment and Planning 
Committee 
Communities in regional Victoria will have an opportunity to present their views to the Victorian Parliament’s 
Environment and Planning Committee as it begins public hearings in Sale next week for two inquiries it is 
conducting. 

The Committee is inquiring into unconventional gas in Victoria and is also conducting an inquiry into the state 
government’s rate capping policy. 

At the public hearings on Tuesday 30 June and Wednesday 1 July the Committee will hear from various regional 
shires, community groups and energy companies. 

The rate capping hearing will be held from 10:30 am - 11:30 am on Tuesday 30 June. 

The unconventional gas hearings will be held from 12 noon - 5:15 pm (approx.) on Tuesday 30 June and 9:00 
am - 12:15 pm (approx.) on Wednesday 1 July. 

The public hearings will be held at the Gippsland Regional Sports Complex, 116 Cobains Road, Sale. 

For the schedule of witnesses for the hearings and more information on the two inquiries visit the Committee’s 
website: www.parliament.vic.gov.au/epc 

MEDIA QUERIES 
Contact Keir Delaney, Secretary, Environment and Planning Committee: (03) 8682 2816 

Issued: 26 June 2015 

http://parliamentofvictoria.cmail1.com/t/t-l-ilurldy-ititklgi-r/

	PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA

